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SUBJECT 
ILicense No.: 21-02037-03 IControl No.: 576275 

._------------------------------­
SUMMARY 

We have reviewed your faxed document dated January 13, 2012, submitted in response to our request 
for additional information relative to letter dated October 3, 2011, requesting that Todd K. Bostwick, M.D. 

be named as Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) on the license. In order to complete the processing this 

request, still further information is needed. 

The submitted NRC Form 313A (RSO), signed by RSO preceptor Julia (Shan) Marlette, does not attest to 

Dr. Bostwick's training in the radiation safety, regulatory issues, and emergency procedures for ALL uses 

and materials authorized in 35.300. Specifically, although necessary attestations were provided for 

35.300 uses involving oral administration of 1-131, the preceptor attestation did not include parenteral 

administration of any beta-emitter, or photon-emitting radionuclide with a photon energy less than 150 

keV for which a written directive is required. As NRC License No. 21-02037-03 authorizes all 35.300, and 

Dr. Bostwick is authorized for all 35.300 uses and materials under the license, it is necessary that this 

training be obtained in order to proceed with deSignating Dr. Bostwick as the RSO for this license. 


Please provide documentation that this training has been obtained, signed by a preceptor authorized for 
35.300. 

We request that you submit the completed information via facsimile to (630) 515-1078. In your response, 

please be certain to reference Control No. 576275, as listed at the top of this memo. We expect to hear 

from you no later than January 18, 2012 . 


._------------------------------­
Please direct any questions you have to me at (630) 829-9573 or dennis.o'dowd@nrc.gov. 
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